
February 22, 2023 

Pixley Irrigation District will be able to turn back on Friday. The District is now taking 

orders for Friday morning. We will make this transition back on, as quickly and as 

smooth as possible. If you are ordering water on the westside please expect some 

delays in deliveries from the normal on and off times. All water must be re-ordered 

to come back on. 

  

  

  

As always if there is any questions please call the office. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Kirk Masters 

Water Resources Superintendent 
 


